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‘Look to the Lord and His strength. Seek His face always.’ 1 Chronicles 16:11 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be continuing to look at the story of the Colour Monster and thinking about their feelings.  

Year 1 will be having a tea party with a tiger. 

Year 2 will be artists, exploring and creating different shades by mixing paints. 

Year 3 will be will be reading, enjoying and writing humorous poems about school life and teachers!  

Year 4 will be will be walking with unicorns and flying with dragons. 

Year 5 will be looking to Mecca for divine inspiration. 

Year 6 will be filming a blockbuster period movie! Showing in cinemas soon!! 

 

 

 

 

I wonder why Ms Thompson is dressed as a 

deer surround by children with bows and 

arrows? Maybe this is something to do with 

their Tudor project?  

Over the summer we had a new decked 

platform built ready for when we set up the 

yurt again. Until then it is proving to be a 

great outdoor classroom. Here are Year 5 

and 6 using this space.  

 

 



 

 

 

Here is Isaac practising to be the next England 

goal keeper! 

 

Whenever possible we are taking lessons 

outside, particularly whilst the weather is so 

wonderful. The children have had maths 

and literacy lessons on the playground and 

still had time to be in the woods. 

  

  

 

Parent consultations 

Thank you to those of you who have returned 

the consultation slips. Staff will be arranging 

these over the next few weeks and confirm a 

date and time directly with you. If you have 

requested an appointment and not received 

a date and time, please do get in touch.  

We are so proud of all the 

children, but especially the 

Reception children who have 

made an incredible start to 

the year. They have settled so 

well and are showing 

incredible independence. 

They seem to be having lots of 

fun too – both inside and 

outside in the play area! 

 

 

   

Year 2 have been working 

hard learning about the 

‘Great fire of London.’ 

They have created the 

most beautiful display in 

their classroom. Here they 

are sitting in Pudding 

Lane, the site where the 

Great Fire started. This is 

amazing Year 2.  


